
 

 

Dear Readers, 

We are pleased to present the inaugural issue of Negotiations: An International Journal of 

Literary and Cultural Studies. We thank you for embarking on this journey with us. We hope 

this will be the first in a long series, and our ambition is to set the highest standards for academic 

ingenuity and respectability. We are profoundly grateful to those who have made this publication 

possible. First, the distinguished scholars who have consented to be part of the Advisory 

Editorial team. Additional thanks are owed to the students and faculty of the Department of 

English, University of North Bengal, for supporting our new initiative, and in particular to those 

scholars who have contributed articles to our inaugural issue. We are indebted to Professor 

Saptarshi Ghosh of the Department of Library Science and Dr. Anirban Biswas, Systems 

Engineer, CIRM of the University of North Bengal without whose generous support the online 

version of Negotiations would not have begun its journey. The journal looks forward to a long 

run into the future, publishing scholarship on things related to the humanities and social sciences, 

past and present. 

We hope this issue enriches our readers. 

The Editors-in-Chief 


